
TO:

APA California Chapter Board 
FROM:
Kristen Asp, AICP, Vice President of Administration

DATE:

January 16, 2015
SUBJECT:
2016 Chapter Awards Program
Recommended Action:

Receive and file the updated Awards Policies for 2016, specifically related to changes for Planning Landmark and Pioneer Awards evaluation criteria.  Approve the appointment of a new Awards Coordinator-North.  
Background:

Revised Policies:  During its June phone call meeting, the Board approved changes to the State’s Awards Policies after concerns with how the awards nomination and selection process operates and how there appears to be too much focus on national significance and not enough on California. 

The final and complete Awards Program Policy document, including nomination submittal requirements, selection process, and criteria for evaluating awards, is attached and will be implemented beginning with the 2016 Awards Event in Pasadena.  The document will be distributed to the Local Sections’ Directors and Awards Coordinators for use in preparing for their respective programs.  

Background:

Awards Coordinator – South:  Mary Wright has served in this position for the past year and is continuing for another year to fulfill a two-year commitment, concluding in Pasadena.  We’d like to thank Mary for her work on this year’s State’s Awards Program and wish her continued success in Pasadena. 
Awards Coordinator – North:  Dianna Keena served in this position for the last year and is stepping down due to upcoming work commitments in the coming year.  We’d like to thank Diana for her work on the State’s Awards Program in Oakland and wish her the best.  
We received three interested individuals in filling this position – Hollee King from Central Coast, Tricia Stevens and Michael Isle from Sacramento.  To encourage new participation, I am recommending Michael Isle for the position of awards coordinator because he is a longtime APA member interested in getting involved with APA.  He has served as a juror for the Sacramento Section as well as an APA/PLAN mentor.  I am also suggesting if Tricia is interested, having her help coordinate the Great Places program with VP Marketing and Membership because she is familiar with the development of the program and can help in this transition year.  I sincerely thank Hollee for her interest and ask that we will continue to keep her in mind for future APA opportunities.  
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